
 
 

 

District 95 Administration Center – 832 South Rand Road - Lake Zurich IL 60047-2459 

Phone: (847) 438-2831      FAX: (847) 438-6702  www.lz95.org 

March 22, 2020 
 

Dear District 95 Grades K-3 Parents, 
 
While I know our entire district is on spring break, I also understand that for many of us our 
“break” looks much different than originally intended. As I had mentioned in my previous 
communication, we have been working on a plan to engage our youngest learners (Grades K – 
3) in more personal types of learning experiences. This will require access to technology. While 
our survey provided good information about our family access to a device, we want to ensure 
that families have enough devices for their children to use technology as a means for daily 
learning. Please note that if you have plenty of devices in your home for your children to 
continue with our eLearning plan, it is not necessary for you to pick up a device. 
 
In order to accomplish this goal, we will be providing an opportunity for parents to “drive-up” 
to their child’s school for curbside pick-up of a device from 1:00 – 8:00 p.m. based on the 
following school site schedule: 
 
Tuesday, March 24, 2020  

• Sarah Adams pick up   
Wednesday, March 25, 2020  

• May Whitney pick up  
Thursday, March 26, 2020  

• Seth Paine pick up 

• Spencer Loomis pick up  
Friday, March 27, 2020  

• Isaac Fox pick up 

• By appointment for those who could not make their school’s originally scheduled 
date/time but are able to pick up on 3/27, (please contact) us at 
eLearning@cusd95.zendesk.com. 

 
If you are not able to pick up a device, please contact us at eLearning@cusd95.zendesk.com or call 
847-540-7036, and we will contact you to implement a delivery system for those families in 
need beginning the week of March 30, 2020.   
 
Thank you again for your continued partnership and flexibility. It is an honor to serve such a 
caring and supportive community! 
 
Dr. Kelley Gallt 
Superintendent 
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